
Cigna/Travelers Mock Interviews Sponsored by BIS – AITP Student Chapter 

Eastern alumni now working at Cigna and Travelers joined Business Information Systems (BIS) and 
Computer Science (CS) students on Wednesday, September 19th to hold mock interviews. These mock 
interviews were sponsored by Eastern’s BIS Student Chapter of Association of Information Technology 
Professionals with the goal of preparing students for biz-tech interviews. The mock interview session 
consisted of a small presentation on what to expect going into an interview and a discussion about some 
of the hardest interview questions people have encountered, all while enjoying pizza and soda. Once it 
was time to start the mock interviews, a student and a representative from Cigna or Travelers went to any 
of several rooms reserved for this event to simulate a quiet interview environment. Interviews began with 
a quick resume review for company representatives to offer quick feedback and then questioning began. 
Each student completed at least one interview consisting of four or five questions with feedback after 
each question and a short assessment of the interview to allow students to better prepare for future real 
interviews for internships and career positions. Students also had the option to complete a second 
interview with a different Cigna or Travelers representative to practice more interview questions and 
receive more feedback. This event, which is held each semester, gives Eastern BIS and CS students a 
unique advantage in the stressful world of interviewing for rewarding, high quality paid internships and 
biz-tech career positions.      

                       

      


